
Norsk Grotteblad nr 49, Desember 2007

Norwegian meeting 2007
18 people participated at the AGM. The main issue this year was a proposal to alter the rule of law. Several minor 
alterations were adopted. NGF thanks Geir Balseth for his long duty as auditor for the society. The meeting continued 
with surveying in Tjoarvekrájgge and caving in Rana municipality. (Burfjellet 2007)

Årsmøtet i NGF 2007 med nye vedtekter


